
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Work Will Begin on N-98, East of Pierce 
 
October 27, 2020 (Norfolk, Neb.) — Weather permitting, work will begin November 2 on N-98, according 

to the Nebraska Department of Transportation. 

 

Work includes bridge rehabilitation, guardrail, grading and asphalt overlay. Traffic will be detoured using  

N-13 and US-81. The detour is anticipated to last until May 2021.  The remainder of the project will be  

completed under normal traffic conditions using flaggers. Anticipated completion is June 2021. 

 

Motorists are reminded to drive cautiously in and near work zones, to buckle up, and to put phones  

down. 

 

 #NDOT# 

 

Contact: 
Toni Vogel, (402) 370-3474 
 
NR6-gg-32125A 
  

District 3 Headquarters 
408 N 13th Street 
Norfolk, NE 68701-3714 
Phone (402) 370-3470 Fax (402) 370-3473 
dot.nebraska.gov 
 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
 


